Statement from github.com/nlscc
I must regretfully announce that I am leaving the software development community.

I am currently taking a non—computer science degree and have found myself with no time to maintain
any projects on this account.

As important as this project is to ensure people can repair mobile devices that they own, I think that it
is best to make my current situation clear to avoid misplaced expectations.

Thank you for your support. I could never have anticipated the large number of people that would come
to use code that I once wrote.

/s/ nlscc



